
PUBLIC INFO MEETING IS WEDNESDAY,  
OCT. 24, FOR DIXBORO ROAD PAVING 

  The Road Commission for Oakland County 
(RCOC), in partnership with Lyon Township, 
South Lyon and Green Oak Township, will host a 
public information meeting Wednesday, Oct. 24, to 
share information about the Dixboro Road gravel-
road paving project, from 8 Mile Road to 9 Mile 
Road. Construction is expected to start in 
September 2019. 

MEETING DETAILS 
WHAT:  Public information meeting to discuss the 

construction plans and the impact on traffic 
during construction. 

WHEN: Wednesday, Oct. 24  
WHERE: Millennium Middle School cafeteria -- 61526 9 Mile Road, South Lyon, MI 48178 
NOTE:  The meeting will be “open house” format. There will not be a formal presentation. Anyone can 

attend any time between 4 p.m. and 7 p.m. to review information and speak with an RCOC 
representative. 

For more information: 
Call RCOC’s Department of Customer Services at (877) 858-4804 or send us 
an email via the RCOC Website, www.rcocweb.org 

PROJECT DETAILS 
 This project involves paving Dixboro Road from 8 
Mile Road to 9 Mile Road. It also includes the 
construction of concrete curbs and gutters, improved 
roadway drainage and the replacement of twin culverts 
under the road. 

 
IMPACT ON TRAFFIC AND SCHEDULE 

 During construction, Dixboro Road will be closed to 
through traffic between 8 Mile and 9 Mile roads. The 
detour will be 8 Mile Road to Pontiac Trail to 9 Mile 
Road, back to Dixboro Road and vice versa. 
 Access to properties along this section of Dixboro 
Road will be maintained at all times during the project. 
 The project will start in September 2019, but work 
will stop in the winter and resume in spring 2020, with 
the road expected to be open by the end of August 2020. 
 

FUNDING 
 

 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
  Additional information is available on the Dixboro 
Road page of the RCOC Website (www.rcocweb.org -- 
click on the “Road Projects” icon on the home page and 
then select Dixboro Road). 
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